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I write in objection to the application for a Lidl foodstore on the site of the former
Spotted Cow pub.

New Hey Road is already well served for food with Sainsbury’s, the small Tesco and the
new Aldi  near the roundabout to be built very soon.

There is definitely a need for more housing in this area and the site should be
developed for that purpose instead of adding yet another place to buy food.




